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Principled Policing Course 
Hosted by University of Utah Police Department 

Location: University of Utah Police Department 
1658 East 500 South 

Salt Lake City, UT 84115 
Date: April 18, 2024 

Time: 8:00 am to 12:00 pm Mountain Time 
 

Join the University of Utah Police Department for the four-hour Principled Policing training. This course 
will educate participants on the concept of principled policing and explain how it strengthens trust 
between police/public safety and communities. Participants will learn the historical and generational 
impact of policing legitimacy, ways to increase police legitimacy, the benefits of procedural justice in law 
enforcement, and how implicit bias impacts policing. 
 

To register for this training, click HERE 
Registration is limited to a maximum of 30 participants. Please register by April 4, 2024. 

 
 

NOTE: If not an IACP member, each participant will need to create a new account to register for the training. This is free of 
cost and does not require an IACP membership. Click “Log In to Register” and then select “Create a New Account.” Once on 

the new account page, fill in all the information with an asterisk * and any other information you would like to provide. 
Please ensure you keep track of your login credentials for your account as you will need to access it the day of the course.  

 

For questions, contact Hannah Aanenson (aanenson@theiacp.org)  

 
 
 
 
 

The delivery of this training by the Collaborative Reform Initiative Technical Assistance Center (CRI-TAC) is provided through a 
Cooperative Agreement between the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Community Oriented Policing Services and the 
International Association of Chiefs of Police. CRI-TAC delivers targeted technical assistance directly to local law enforcement 
and provides quick access to resources by the field, for the field. For more information about the CRI-TAC visit 
www.CollaborativeReform.org. 
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